
[image: image1.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

OEA/Ser.G
CP/INF.6272/11
19 July 2011
Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “SECOND TRAINING COURSE ON POLICE INTELLIGENCE”
ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE MEETING OF THE 
PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON JULY 21, 2011

Permanent Mission of Colombia
to the

Organization of American States

MPC/OEA No. 936
Washington, D.C., July 14, 2011
Excellency:
I have the honor of writing to request the inclusion of the item “Second Training Course on Police Intelligence” on the agenda of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council.
Please accept, Excellency, my gratitude for your kind attention in this matter as well as renewed assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.
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Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizabal

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Jorge Skinner-Klee
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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